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Honorable Rtchard T. Btssen, Jr.
Mayor, County of Maui
20O South High Street
Walluku, Hawaii 96793 i Ylt-*{
For Transmitta-l to: O.tG

Honorable Tamara Paltin, Chair
Disaster Recovery, lntematlonal AIIairs,

and Planning Committee
Maui County Council
2O0 South Hlgh Street
Wailuku, Hawali 96793

Dear Chair Paltin:

SUBJECT: BILL lOO (2024), AMENDING CIIAPTER rg.Oa, MAUI COIINTY CODE,
RELATING TO DENSITY WITHIN RESIDENTIAL DISTRICTS (DRIP-2)

Thank you for your letter dated Nlarch 24,2025 regardtng the above-agenda item.
Please find Department of Water Supply's response:

Would your Department support an amendment that would require the
installation of low-flow water fixtures in any additional units developed
under Bill l03's provisions? If no, please explain why not.

ResDonse:
Yes. Requiring fixtures with higher water elliciency than the flow rates
allowed under the Untform Plumbing Code may mltigate the increase ln
water use on resldenual properties with addltionai unlts.
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If yes, should the amendment be lncluded in Blll lO3, whlch amends the
Comprehenslve Zonlng Ordinance, or should thls be addressed ln a
dlfferent sectlon of the Maul County Code, such as Chapter 14.OOA?
Please explain.

Resoonse:
The Department ls preparlng to present amendments to Maui County
Code Chapter 14.06 to Maui County Councll a-fter budget deliberations
conclude. "A Bill for An Ordinance Amending Title 14, Article I, Chapter
14.06A, Maui County Code, Relating to Water Conservatlon" was
presented to the Board of Water Supply and is currently being vetted ln
community meeungs. The Btll proposes requirements to install water
efficient indoor and outdoor flxtures for hotels, motels, resorts and other
commerclal lodglng establishments. The BllI does not propose
requlrements to install water effIclent lndoor flxtures for single far y
uses. Should your committee wlsh to require low flow fixtures for single
family propertles, it would be appropriate to add this provision to the
proposed amendments to Chapter 14.06, rather than ln Btll 1O3.

If you requlre addltional lnformation, please free to contact me. Thank you in
advance.

Slncerely,

HN STUFFLEBEAN, P.E.
irector

JS:lkk

2.



1

DRIP Committee

From: Michelle L. Santos <Michelle.Santos@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 4:17 PM
To: DRIP Committee
Cc: Cynthia E. Sasada; Erin A. Wade; Josiah K. Nishita; Kelii P. Nahooikaika; James A. 

Landgraf; John Stufflebean; Linda K. Kimura
Subject: MT#11047  Bill 103
Attachments: MT#11047-DRIP Committee.pdf

 


